
Children in Need day Friday 
15thNovember 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The children and staff at Alexander Hosea School are going to be fundraising for this 
year’s Children in Need campaign on the 15th November. Here are some of the 
things we are organising, 

 if your child would like to take part: 

 

 There will be a cake sale of biscuits or cakes. If you 
would like to help with any donations please bring them 

into school on the morning of Friday the 15
th

 November. 
The cakes will then be sold for Children in Need after 
school. Try and make them Pudsey themed.  

 You can wear spots or yellow to school. If so then you 
need to also bring in a donation. You can wear your 
uniform with 1 item of yellow or spotty clothing. 

 You could also bring your teddy bear to school on that 
day. You could even make your own spotty eye patch for 
your teddy! 

 Year 6 have designed a Children in need treasure hunt to 
take place at playtime. You can buy a sheet for 20p – 
during break. There will be a Pudsey related prize. 

 

We hope many children will join in with our fundraising, 

Thank you, 

Amethyst Class. 
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